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Ref: KES/MSE 
 
8th January 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Given the current weather and the forecast overnight, I have taken the decision to remain closed tomorrow 
for the safety of our students.   
 
Today, I have driven around the community and walked the pathways so that I could be clear on the 
difficulties that students would face on their way to school.  I will reassess the situation for Friday and update 
you as soon as possible.  This does mean that Years 12 and 13 Progress Evening, planned for tomorrow, will 
be cancelled and rearranged. 
 
Work will be set for year groups as follows: 
 
Years 7 - 10: Work can be accessed through Edulink.   
 
Years 11, 12 and 13: Please check Edulink where you will find a link to the website where work can be 
accessed. 
 
If you require your Edulink password to be reset please contact admin@ob-ac.co.uk. 
 
This is not a decision that I have taken lightly, but ultimately, safety is the priority.   
 
Thank you for your ongoing support in these difficult circumstances. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mrs K Evans 
Principal 
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